
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 18th December 2023                        
This half term’s enquiry question: How do other people celebrate?                                               

                       

This week, the children will be performing their Nativity play to the 
school audience and then to their family audience. The children will 
also be finishing off their letters to Father Christmas and they will 
be having their Christmas party (in party clothes) on Thursday. 
There will be lots of child-initiated learning in and outdoors as usual.  
 
SHINING STARS’ NATIVITY PERFORMANCE FOR FAMILIES-
Tuesday 19th December 2023 starting at 2.30pm 
Please arrive at the school office from 2.15pm as the performance 
will start at 2.30pm. Thank you.  
 
THURSDAY 21ST DECEMBER IS THE LAST DAY IN SCHOOL FOR 
THE CHILDREN AS STAFF HAVE AN INSET DAY ON FRIDAY 
22ND DECEMBER 
 
 
From all of the Early Years team, we wish you a very special and 
relaxing Christmas break. We would like to thank you all for your 
continued support and look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS Team. 


